
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

          
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.4 

29th Sept 2022 

Dinner – Week 4 

 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Mon – Tennis lessons. Football and Drama Club. 

Tues – Swimming P5/6. Piano 
Thurs – Flute and Hockey Club. 

 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

P1/2 – for super writing. Edie for working really hard in class. 

 
P3/4 – Mason for super work on adding. Lilyanna for super story 

writing.  
 

P5/6- Isaiah for being extremely thoughtful and helpful. James Wi 

for a super attitude to his work.  
 

P7 – Leyland for working so well independently on his maths. 
Dylan for great understanding of spellings and comprehension. 

 

Eco – Committee  
Our eco committee met with Mrs Doey this week. They came up with great ideas that will keep our Nature Den Eco-friendly, 

wrote rules for looking after our new resources and have a list of outdoor jobs to be completed this year.  
 

Tennis – Monday 
Tennis was postponed last Monday due to the wet and windy weather. 

Fingers crossed we will have tennis for all classes this Monday. 
Children can wear a pair of trainers to school for tennis.  

Shared Education – Forest School 
There was great excitement for P1-4 

as they headed to the forest on a 
DOUBLE DECKER!!It is great to see 
them having fun with their friends 

from St Columba’s. 

Cross Country 
We have had a successful cross country team in 

Gorran for the past number of years. Six boys 
and six girls can represent the school at 3 events 
on 12th October, 14th December and 18th January.  
Mr C will take a practice/trial run at break times 

tomorrow and every Monday up to the first 
event. We will send out further details to those 

on the team closer to the time.  
  
  

Seesaw Family 
We have sent invite links to Seesaw Family. If you have not already 
accessed seesaw, please do so. Class teachers will send out useful 

information about homework, class trips, PE days, etc. You will also get 
an idea of what is happening in class through pictures and samples of 

work posted. If you are having any issues accessing your child’s journal 
on seesaw, please get in touch. Thank you.  

Milk  
Tomorrow will be 
the last chance to 

order milk for 
this term. The 

payment option 
will no longer be 
on the app after 

Friday 30th 
September. 


